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Jeremy Gukert [N
[EXT] LOC2018-0222 SSCA comments

To Bevill, Brad C.

Message SSCA - LOC 2018-0222,pdf (276 KB)

Brad,

The application for 7222 Silver Mead Road NW re-designation to R-CG was reviewed by the S5CA board of directors and we have the following comment.
‘We support the application but ask for no relaxation of the Secondary Suite on-site parking stall requirement.
Thank you.

Jeremy Gukert
SSCA — Director
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